
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20460 

FEB 2 6 2013 

THE INSPrCTOR GENERAl 

MEMORANDUM 

SUBJECT: 	 Close-Out of OIG Report No. 12-P-0900, Results ofTechnical Network 
Vulnerability Assessment: EPA 's National Vehicle and Fuel Emissions 
Laboratory, September 27, 2012 

FROM: Arthur A. Elkins Jr. (', (i ( £ kE)

Inspector General l.h-.w.l--'1 Y~ u. 


TO: 	 Renee Wynn 
Principal Deputy Assistant Administrator and Senior Information Official 
Office of Environmental Information 

Thank you for your organization' s response to the subject report. We have closed the report's 
recommendations in our audit tracking system based on your response. We are encouraged by 
your organization's commitment to addressing our recommendations. Please provide updated 
information in the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency's Management Audit Tracking System 
as you complete each planned corrective action or revise any corrective actions and/or milestone 
dates. 

We have no objections to the release of your response and our evaluation to the public. Your 
response and our evaluation will be available at http://www.epa.gov/oig. Should you or your 
staff have any questions, please contact Melissa Heist at (202) 566-0899 or 
heist.melissa(@,epa.gov, or Rudolph Brevard at (202) 566-0893 or brevard.r udy@epa.gov. 

cc: 	 Barbara Bennett 
Bernadette Dunn 
Leonard Chertoff 
Anne Mangiafico 
Scott Dockum 

Internet Address (U RL) • http://www.epa .gov 
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